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February 18, 2024 

 

The President, 

Pan African Psychology Union, 

Oakhurst Office Park, 11 St Andrews Rd,  

Parktown, Johannesburg. 

 

Dear Sir, 

NOTICE OF DEMISE: PROFESSOR SETH OPPONG 

Having patiently ascertained the verity of the demise of our beloved colleague, Prof Seth 

Oppong, with a heavy heart we wish to officially confirm that we lost our dear colleague. The 

unfortunate loss happened in the early hours of Saturday, February 17, 2024, in Gaborone, 

Botswana, after a sudden illness. Information regarding the funeral and burial arrangements 

will be duly communicated to you in due course. 

 

Please accept our deepest condolences and extend our hearty sorry for this news to the 

executive committee and member countries.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Collins Badu Agyemang  

National President 

Ghana Psychological Association 

 


